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MEMORANDUM

DATE: February 29, 2016
TO: Mayor Steve Allender
FROM: Brad Solon, Division Manager, Building Services

SUBJECT: Appointments — Rapid City Building Board of Appeals

All 10 members of the Rapid City Building Board of Appeals are set to expire in March, 2016. Staff
contacted all of the current members as well as many other individuals who might be interested in
being appointed to the Board. Except for 2 members, all of the currently appointed members
requested to be reappointed. 2 other applicants were identified for the remaining 2 positions.

Staff recommends that the 8 members who requested to be reappointed, be reappointed following
the staggering schedule in the Rapid City Municipal Code, and the Building Board by-laws. Staff
also recommends that the 2 new applicants be appointed as alternates, as well.

The recommendations include:

David Asbridge, Building

Bob Brandt, Building Alternate
Myron Tatum, Plumbing

Bill Rensch, Plumbing Alternate
Steve Struble, Electrical

Steve Malone, Engineer

Michelle Seaman, Mechanical

Mark Thomas, Alternate Mechanical

And the 2 Alternate applications:

Jaime Stampe, Alternate Engineer
Dale Schmidt, Alternate Electrical
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